Grad Write-Up

Students are to compose a brief paragraph about their high school experience to accompany their grad photo.  These paragraphs can include specific memories, what they liked, didn’t like, etc. Graduates can also thank family members and friends. The paragraph should be written from the ‘first person’ point of view. You may also choose a quote to add to the beginning and use the following categories to add to your write-up.

Categories:

NN: Nickname
PP: Pet Peeve
FL: First Love
PD: Probable Destination
ME: Memorable Experience
LWT: Last Will & Testament
GF: Greatest Fear
SA: Student Activity (ies)

You may consider including some of the following in your paragraph:

Congratulations to the class of 2013.
I would like to thank my family/friends for...
I’ll never forget the time...
My greatest achievement in high school was...
My future plans are...
I survived high school with the help of...

Students are free to write about whatever they want, but keep in mind that each write-up will be edited for language and legal considerations.

Write-ups can be no longer than 900 characters (that includes spaces and punctuation).

Write-ups are due on Friday, December 14th. It is preferable that the grad write-ups be emailed to Mrs. Cabel at krista.cabel@nbed.nb.ca, however, they may also be dropped off at the office to the attention of Mrs. Cabel.

